DUPAGE WATER COMMISSION ATTENDS ARGONNE NATIONAL LABORATORY FOR EARTH DAY

DuPage Water Commission Attends Argonne
National Laboratory for Earth Day
Date:  April 239, 2009

On Wednesday, April 22", 2009, DuPage Water Commission employees Jenes-
sa Nesbitt and Carolyn Johnson were in attendance at Argonne National Labora-
tory for Earth Day. The display from the Commission as well as other Earth-
friendly displays was set up on the way into the lunch area so the Argonne em-
ployees could peruse through them on the way to lunch. A variety of flyers edu-
cating the employees on how to better use water so it is not wasted were handed
out.

Around 200 employees passed by our booth. Questions were answered about
what the Commission would be doing in the future to help preserve Lake Michi-
gan’s water. The four programs (Water Pledge Program, Residential Leak De-
tection and Repair Program, Rain Gauge and Landscape Irrigation Program, and
Rain Barrel Program) were explained and described to employees that were cu-
rious.
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